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The Lawton Village Council recently approved a Social District in Downtown 
Lawton, and it is currently at the State level pending approval.  Memorial Day 

weekend is the target date for the Social District to open.
The Social District allThe Social District allows for people to consume alcohol in designated “common 
areas”, including along sidewalks, in Cannon Park, and in a few other designated 
downtown areas. Any alcohol consumed must be purchased from an approved 
downtown business – it can not be brought into the commons area or purchased 

from unapproved establishments.  
Not onNot only does the Social District allow patrons to safely consume alcohol, but it 
also allows them to support the downtown community during times of limited 
indoor dining. As warm weather descends on Michigan, Lawton is one of 50 com-
munities around the State creating “social districts” under a state initiative that 
advocates say will spur social and economic involvement in downtown econo-
mies.  If the bar or restaurant is crowded and you feel like getting outside for 
some fresh air, you can do that. If you’re done with your meal and you want stroll 

downtown and take your drink with you, that’s ϐine too. 
Our Social District will operate year-round, seven days a week, and be open for 
operation Sunday through Thursday from 11am to 10pm, and Friday and Satur-
day from 11am to 11pm. p.m.  Stay tuned for more updates to follow as we roll 

out this new and exciting addition to Downtown Lawton!

Village of Lawton Downtown Social District
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